
 

 

 

          Thursday 19th December 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I am writing to share some exciting news about the future direction of our school trust as we continue to grow and 
evolve to provide the very best education for your children. 

As we head into the Christmas holiday, Uttoxeter Learning Trust will become known as Innovate2Educate 
Partnership. This new name reflects our commitment to combining educational excellence with innovative 
approaches that prepare our young people for their futures. While our name is changing, our dedication to your 
children's education and well-being remains unchanged. 

What does this mean for you and your children? 

• Your child's school name, uniform, and day-to-day experience will remain the same. 
• Our high standards and values continue exactly as before. 
• You will gradually see our new name appearing on letters, emails, and school documents. 
• School email addresses will update, but all communications will automatically forward to ensure nothing is 

missed. 
• Our website will be refreshed to reflect our new identity. 

Why are we making this change? As our family of schools have developed over the years, we want our identity to 
better reflect our shared vision of innovative, future-focused education while maintaining the strong community ties 
we have built over the years. Our new name embodies our commitment to preparing your children for success in an 
ever-changing world while keeping their well-being and personal growth at the heart of everything we do. 

We are excited about this next chapter and remain committed to working closely with you to ensure every child in 
our care reaches their full potential. Our schools will continue to share updates with you as we implement these 
changes. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

I hope you all have a wonderful Christmas break.  

Best wishes, 

 

Kerry Rochester 

Chief Executive Officer  

Innovate2Educate Partnership  

(formerly Uttoxeter Learning Trust) 

 


